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Diary Dates 
  
October 
  4 
10 
13 
14 
24 
28 
31 
 
November 
10 
11 
17 
20 
22 
24 
24 
27 
30 
 
 
 

 
P6 & P7 visit to Trinity High School  
World Porridge Day 
Non-Uniform Day: last day of term 
In-Service Day, school closed to pupils 
School re-opens  
Flu vaccination programme 
Halloween Parties (pm) 
 
 
P1-3 Cinema Trip 
School Photographs 
P7 Parents Meeting: Confirmation 
P7 Mass of commitment 
P4-7 Cinema Trip 
Christmas Fayre 
P4 Parents Meeting: Sacramental Preparation 
P4 Mass of Commitment 
Holiday 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

 
    

  

  

Morning Break Price List 

 
Item Price 

Pancakes 30p 

Small cakes/home baking 30p 

Fruit Yoghurt 30p 

Toast (2) 25p 

Toast (1) 15p 

Bottled water  25p 

Milk 10p 

Flavoured Milk 12p 

Aqua flavoured Juice 30p 

Pure juice cuplets 20p 

Fruit Selection 25p 
Crackers and Low Fat Cheese/Flora/Jam 30p 

Mini Raisins 25p 
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Dear Parents/Carers,  
The October holiday is approaching fast and I am sure everyone 
is looking forward to a fun packed autumnal break.  
This term has been a very busy one with our pupils working as 
hard as ever to achieve their best. 
 
School Holidays  
As Friday 14th October is an in-service day for staff the children 
will stop for their October break on Thursday 13 October at 
3.00pm. School will re-open on Monday 24 October. Please 
note that Thursday 13 October is a non-uniform day for pupils, 
with the usual donation of £1 per child or £2 per family  
 
Halloween  
All children will enjoy a Halloween party in class during the 
afternoon of Monday 31 October.  Pupils may bring their 
costumes to school and change at lunchtime. Alternatively you 
may wish to collect your child and bring them back to school in 
the afternoon dressed for their party. A letter with a tear-off slip 
will be issued nearer the time. 
 
World Porridge Day 
Mary’s Meals provide daily meals for 1.1 million of the world’s 
poorest children. World Porridge Day celebrates the huge 
difference a daily mug of porridge makes to the lives of so very 
many children. Primary 7 will be raising funds to support this 
worthwhile cause during their World Porridge Day fundraising 
event which will be held on 10th October.  
 
Attendance and Punctuality  
Please remember to contact the school office between 8.40am 
and 9.30am if your child is absent from school. Children must be 
in the building in time for the 9.00am bell each morning.  
 

   
 
 

Although we encourage children to tell us about their achievements 
out with school we are sure that we don’t know about lots of things 
however big or small, for this reason we would like your help. If you 
feel that your child has accomplished something for the first time, 
improved in something, or has achieved an award (yellow belt in 
Judo, badges at Scouts/Brownies/Boys Brigade etc) please let us 
know by completing the tear off slip below. This will then be shared 
at assembly and added to our achievements records. 
 
 
Recognition of Achievement 
 
I’d like (name)  _________________________________     
 
(class)    _________________________________  
 
to be recognised for his/her achievement in  
 
_________________________________________________ 
 
He/she 
__________________________________________________ 
 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Parent’s Signature _________________________________ 
 
Date   _________________________________ 

 

You are welcome to provide feedback on any items contained in our 
newsletter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is ever anything 
you wish to discuss.  
                                                                      Mrs Teresa Brown 
                                                                        Head Teacher 

 


